Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcement.

As a reminder, we are testing every day for the remainder of the school year. On Tuesday, May 28, we will be testing 8th grade ELA. While 8th grade is testing, the other grade levels will be in their classrooms doing review. The testing session each day ends at 1 pm. Students that attend school for testing or for their review will not be allowed to be checked out prior to 12:30 pm.

Testing Schedule this week:

Tuesday, May 28 - 8th Grade ELA
Wednesday, May 29 - 7th Grade ELA
Thursday, May 30 - 6th Grade ELA
Friday, June 1 - 8th Grade Math 8 and Math 1

Our 8th grade promotion ceremony is June 6 at 10 am at Northeast High School. Remember, each student only gets 3 tickets. The 8th grade award breakfast will be on June 4 at Lebanon Church at 9 am.
 
Each day is a regular school day, so if students come to school, they need to come prepared to learn. Students are no longer allowed to bring bookbags to school, but they are encouraged to bring notebooks and pencils. Those are all of the announcements for this week, let's "Charge Ahead" on your test and let's have a great testing week RAMS!
